
July 20, 2020

emergency rental assistance

On Friday, July 17, our partners at the Colorado Department of Local Affairs-Division of Housing launched the Property
Owner Preservation (POP) program in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The program allocates up to $20 million in
federal CARES Act funds for rental assistance to landlords on behalf of their tenants. 

To view the Property Owner Preservation (POP) program requirements and qualification criteria, please click here. 

Please email the Colorado Division of Housing for more information. 

Connect with CHFA!
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